


Now that we are in December, we have visions of sugar 
plumbs dancing in our heads; well definitely we have 
thoughts of Christmas and New Years in our heads.  My 
Lady Gayle and I are looking forward to having family and 
especially grandkids around the house.  The other thing 
dancing through my head is that as unusual as it seems, this 
is my last Zephyr article since the change to issues every 
other month.  

My theme throughout this year has been “Together We’re 
Stronger”.  While my pin depicts the Masons and Shriners 
working together that meaning is much deeper.  First, it is 
the entire Masonic Fraternity that needs to work together 
to build this wonderful fraternity.  Second, whether it be 
within your Masonic Lodge, your Shrine Unit, your Shrine 
Club, or Zor within itself, working together gives us the 
opportunity to look at ourselves.  In our travels around, we 
have seen clubs and units working hard together to make 
these clubs and units and Zor as a whole, much better.

By the time you read this, we will have already had 
our Fall Ceremony in La Crosse.  This has always been a 
highlight for Gayle and I.  It is special seeing everyone who 
is in attendance and the interaction we have with our new 
members.  Congratulations to these new members.  I hope 
each and every one of you has the opportunity to be a first 
line signer and to introduce them to everyone.  It is special 
to be able to have this event in La Crosse on the waterfront 
and being able to enjoy the Rotary Lights.  A special thanks 

to our Ceremonial 
committee, PP Monte 
Steiber, his Lady Ann; 
Roger Keller, his Lady 
Tammy; and PGM Joe 
Harker and Lady Mary.  
The event wouldn’t 
have been the same 
without them.  And 
thank you to all the 
others who worked 
at the Ceremonial.  
The Directors Staff, 
the Ritualistic Divan, 
the Daughters of the 
Nile, Madison Ladies 
Auxiliary, and so forth.  
We appreciate that 
Imperial Sir Jim Smith 

and his Lady Alice were able to be in attendance as well as 
RWDGM Kenneth Gorgen and his Lady Jan.  Thank you for 
sharing in the occasion.

It seems as if we have been on the road constantly at 
various Shrine events as well as visiting clubs and units and 
sharing in the enthusiasm they provide.  It humbles us as 
to how we have been treated and been welcomed as part 
of their group.  We will miss the travels and friends we 
have made over the years we have spent on the Divan.  As 
we move on next year we will take a little time to reflect 
on these past few years.  Of course we will still be around 
at various events and will be ready to assist in whatever 
and where ever we are needed.  This whole year, we have 
enjoyed seeing Shriners and Shrine Lady’s working together.  
All Nobles and their Lady’s have proven to us that while it 
may be A GREAT Day to be A Zor Shriner”; it actually has 
been A GREAT YEAR to be A Zor Shriner.
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A MESSAGE FROM YOUR ZOR POTENTATE

Zor Editor:  Zor Imagineers
Correspondent:  Milt Helmer

Deadline for Submission, 10th of the month prior
E-mail submissions to: zorsubmit@gmail.com                            

Zor Temple Office Hours of Operation:  
Monday-Thursday, 9am-4pm • Closed Fridays

***ZEPHYR REMINDER***
Be sure to email your stories by Sunday, January 10th.  
Include information for the months of February AND March.

• February 2020 
 Deadline: Jan. 10th

• April 2020 
 Deadline: March 10th

• June 2020 
 Deadline: May 10th

• August 2020 
 Deadline: July 10th
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TIME TO SUBMIT NOMINATIONS  
FOR POTENTATE AWARD OF MERIT

Each year the Potentate has the opportunity to 
present his Award of Merit(s) to deserving Nobles or 
non-member volunteers who go above and beyond the 
expected to serve our Shriner children, our hospitals and 
clinics or our fraternity.  If you know of someone who you 
feel is deserving, you can nominate him or her by sending 
a letter to Recorder; Zor Shriners; 575 Zor Shrine Place; 
Madison, WI 53719.

NOTICE TO ALL CLUBS AND UNITS
It is a Zor Shriners policy that all Club and Unit Officers 

be elected prior to November 1st of the year preceding 
their term of office … and the information be sent to the 
Zor Office ASAP (before Dec 31st). Installation should 
be after November 1st. Only those who are members in 
good standing of the Shrine may hold an office in either 
a club or unit. If elected or appointed to an office or 
chairmanship of a club or unit, they must be a member 
of the Shrine. This means that all officers and chairmen 
should pay their 2020 dues prior to December 31, 2019. 
If they do not have their 2020 dues paid, they technically 
are not a member of the Shrine for 2020 and cannot hold 
an office or chairmanship in a club or unit.

MEMBERSHIP DUES
Any Zor Shriner who has not paid his 2019 dues 

by the end of the year (2019) will be suspended as of 
December 31, 2019.  If there is a reason you need special 
consideration for payment please contact the office at 
608-833-6343.  When you get the recording push 1, 2 
or 3 and leave your message with your reason for non-
payment. 

ANNUAL MEETING
Annual Meeting for all Zor Nobles is 1:00 p.m. on 

January 11, 2020 at Zor Temple in Madison.  Dues must 
be current (2020 dues).  Dues card will be asked for.  If 
you are going to attend the luncheon at 11:30 a.m. you 
must register for it.  Call the office at 608-833-6343 and 
hit either “1” or “2” when you get the recorded greeting.

SHRINERS INTERNATIONAL BYLAWS  
ELECTION REGULATIONS, $325.11 

$325.11(a) Electioneering. A candidate for an elected 
office in a Shrine temple may print, publish and circulate 
during the year he is seeking the elected office, a resume 
consisting of his educational background, his vocational 
history and his Masonic and Shrine record. Except as 
provided in the prior sentence, the printing, publication, 
circulating or distribution of resolutions, letters, telegrams, 

tickets, email or other devices, by a unit, club, noble, or 
group of nobles, suggesting, recommending, opposing, or 
containing the names of proposed candidates for office in 
the temple is prohibited. 

$325.11(b) Expenditures Prohibited. The expenditure 
of money for gifts, favors or entertainment on behalf of a 
candidate for elected office is prohibited. 

$325.11) Violation. For any violation of (a) or (b), the 
Imperial Potentate may suspend any offending noble, 
and he may declare the election of the officers void and 
order a new election. 

ATTENTION ALL NOBLES • ANNUAL MEETING 
Saturday, January 11, 2020 - 1:00 P.M. 
Please be advised that the Annual Meeting of the 

Nobility of Zor Shriners will be held at 1:00 p.m., Saturday, 
January 11, 2020 in Hankwitz Hall, Zor Temple. 

The business of the meeting will be to present to the 
body, discuss and vote, if necessary, on the following 
items: 

1. Election of Temple Officers. 
2. Adoption of 2020 Budget 
3. And, any other business that may lawfully come 

before the body. 
Wally Trouten, Illustrious Potentate 
Attest: Bob Gorsuch, Recorder 
“Appointments are for one year only” 
When a Potentate’s term of office expires, all 

appointments made by him during his administration 
TERMINATE, according to the Imperial By-laws. 

Such appointments include ALL appointed Officers, 
members of committees and their Chairmen, special 
appointees, directors, and all members of the Potentate’s 
Staff. 

The Potentate has the power and authority under 
Imperial Shrine Law to replace every appointee; or he 
may, if he believes it to be in the best interest of the 
Shrine to retain appointees by reappointment. 

Traditionally, for the sake of efficiency, many Nobles 
of demonstrated ability are continued in office or 
appointment by reappointment. But this is at the will and 
pleasure of the incoming Potentate. In no case can he be 
bound by his predecessor. 

Some Nobles seek to perpetuate an appointment 
fictitiously by adding to the lettering on the Fez the year or 
years of their appointment. This is a violation of Imperial 
Law. The offending may be informed; but “...ignorance of 
the law is no excuse.” 

ZOR TEMPLE OFFICE HOURS
• Monday – Thursday, 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.
• Closed on Fridays 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION
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ZOR

Ladies and Gentleman, children of all ages, come to the 
biggest show in town. The all new 2020 Zor Shrine Circus at 
the Alliant Energy Center in Madison. Mark your calendars 
for February 14, 15, and 16 with 6 performances. It is sad 
to report this is the last year with real elephants as per a 
Dane County Board ruling.  You can be assured  that George 
and Brett Carden  will deliver a award winning show as they 
always do. The circus committee asks everyone to really 
promote the elephants.

The circus tickets will be stuffed and mailed on 
December 10th, which is plenty of time to use them as gifts 
or stocking stuffers. Afterwards there will be a Dutch treat 
dinner at Chili’s.

A few major changes for this year - Ticket prices have 
been set by the Carden Circus office:

1.  Nobles tickets - face value of $22.00 per ticket  
 or $132.00 for the sheet.  BUT you only pay  
 $75.00 to get your name on the ringmasters  
 Club listing, a $57.00 savings.

2.  To fill the arena on Friday night, all general  
 admission tickets are $9.00, with the free child  
 passes will not be acceptable.

3.  Ticket prices are : 
 General admission  $18.00  
 Child  $15.00  
 Reserved on West side  $22.00 
 Reserved on East side  $24.00 
 Reserved on Lower East side  $25.00

As in the past years we will continue with the bicycle 
giveaway, as of this writing we have 10 confirmed 
purchases, still in need of 8 more. Please mail your $100.00 
donation to John Thorstad, 7318 Longmeadow Rd. Madison, 
Wi. 53717.  Thanks to Green County Shrine Club for being 
the 1st bicycle sponsor.

For those who wish to stay in Madison for the weekend, 
the Zor Housing Chairman has made arrangement at the 
AmericInn on the corner of Monona Dr. and Broadway.  
Call 608-222-8601 for reservations.  Mark your calendar 
for the annual Sunday morning brunch at the Maple Tree 
Restaurant in McFarland.

New this year, as per the Carden contract, the arena  
floor ride tickets will be sold by the Divan and their Ladys  
of which Zor will receive a percentage of the money.

HERE COME THE

ELEPHANTS!
2020 ZOR SHRINE CIRCUS ✷ ALLIANT ENERGY CENTER • MADISON

APRIL  2 1  -  LACROSSE
JUNE  8  -  AMHERST

JUNE  1 1  -  MARSHF IELD
JUNE 1 4  -  JANESVILLE

JUNE  1 5  -  TOMAH

2020 SUMMER 
C IRCUS  DATES
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A new year is just around the corner and 
with it brings a new line of officers. We have 
made many steps forward in the fight to get 
better communications out to the members, 
and the coming year will be no different.

During this year, the Imagineers have 
assisted in the building of many Facebook 
pages for the clubs and units to share with 
there members as well as one for Zor Shriners 
in efforts to keep everyone informed of real 
time information of what is going on, not only 
around Zorland, but Shriners International as 
well.

We understand that this means of communication is very timely, 
but unfortunately not reaching all our members. We are still working 
on different ways to accomplish that without adding to the budget. 
We are always open to suggestions in ways to improve. If you have 
a suggestion you can either call me at 715-630-9143 or e-mail me at 
zorcommunications2019@gmail.com.

I am looking forward to the year to come with the hope of making a 
difference. May you all have a Very Happy Holiday Season.

Hope to see many of you at the annual meeting and installation of 
Officers on January 11th.

Chris Peters, Marketing & Communications  
Chairman and Zor Imagineer’s President

Chris Peters
MARKETING &  
COMMUNICATIONS CHAIRMAN
& ZOR IMAGINEER’S PRESIDENT

zorcommunication2019@gmail.com  

ZOR COMMUNICATIONS

 $20.00  • Norm Anderson • Spooner  
 $20.00  • Shirley Jewell • Richland Center

 $20.00  • Ashley Goulet • Colfax  
 $20.00  • Bruce Kilburn • Stone Lake

 $100.00  • Connie Lucas • Long Grove, IA
 $20.00  • Glenn Rosenkilde • Platteville  

 $20.00  • Rosa Salzman • Afton  
 $20.00  • Delvin Kehoe • Platteville  
 $20.00  • Tyler Torkelson • Tomah  

 $20.00  • Kieran Mattakat • Stillwater MN
 $20.00  • Darlene Toothman • Oregon

 $100.00  • Bruce Slinde • Monona  
 $20.00  • Dennis Greeno • Tomah  

 $20.00  • Greta Johnson • Fitchburg  
 $20.00  • Charles Hallanger • Montello  

 $20.00  • Cris Hornagold • Beloit  
 $20.00  • Harley Stockstad • Oregon

 $20.00  • Michael Statz • Portage  
 $100.00  • John Miller • Conover  
 $20.00  • Jason Mackey • Milton  

 $20.00  • Tobben Flanum • Anchorage, AK
 $20.00  • Trever Caturia • Mondovi

 $20.00  • Roxanne Leahy • Shullsburg  
 $20.00  • Billy Jo Mark • Elmwood  

 $20.00  • Jonathan Kuhns • Pardeeville  
 $100.00  • Kamille Willams • Madison  

 $20.00  • Connie Timm • Grand Rapids MN
 $20.00  • Edward Coenen • Hudson  

 $20.00  • Miranda Rusin • Plover  
 $20.00  • Joe Zrostlik • Long Grove, IA
 $150.00  • Jessica Brueggen • Sparta  

Calendar  
Raffle Winners!
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620 Deere Drive
New Richmond, WI 54017

PHONE: (715) 246-2261
TOLL FREE: (888) 674-6455

FAX: (715) 246-7393

www.johnsonmotorsales.com

A NEW LOOK

SVAaccountants.com

DISCOVER THE SVA DIFFERENCE

THE SAME
COMMITMENT
TO DELIVERING 
Measurable
Results.

Comstock Tire
2413 S. Park St.

Madison, WI 53713

(608) 257-1004
Your One Stop Shop  

for Tires & Auto Service!

______ Tenderloin
______ Chicken Cordon Bleu

______ Deep Fried Shrimp
______ Prime Rib

Number of Reservations _________@ $27.00 each person ($54.00 per couple). 
All prices include tax & tip.

Total amount of check enclosed $________

Camel Patrol’s Chief Rabban Party
Saturday January 4, 2020 
Cocktails 5:00 P.M. • Dinner 6:00 P. M.
Rex’s Innkeeper • 301 North Century Avenue, Waunakee, WI 53597

Name: ____________________________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________________

Phone: ___________________________________________________________

Zor’s Camel Patrol will hold its annual Chief 
Rabban Party on Saturday Jan. 4, 2020 at Rex’s 
Innkeeper in Waunakee.

Party Chairman Jim Stelsel said that the 
traditional party to honor the Chief Rabban, Barry 
Ausen and his Lady Becky will be held before Zor’s 
Annual Meeting and Election to honor the Noble 
who moves up to the post of Potentate on January 
11, 2020.

It allows the future Potentate an opportunity to 
give a preview of some of the events he has planned 
during his year as Potentate.

Chairman Stelsel said the social hour will begin at 
5:00 P. M. with dinner at 6:00 P. M. As in past years 

there will be a choice of four entrees-Tenderloin 
Filet, Prime Rib, Chicken Cordon Bleu and Deep 
Fried Shrimp.

The cost for each entrée is $27.00 per person 
and will include baked potato, garden salad, rolls, 
milk, tea, coffee, dessert, tax and tip.

Due to the choice of entrées all Nobles and 
Ladies must fill out the accompanying coupon and 
send it with their preference marked and a check 
made payable to “Zor Shrine Camel Patrol” for the 
number of dinners being ordered by December 23rd 
Stelsel said.

He also promised door prizes and great fun and 
sociability.

Camel Patrol’s Chief Rabban Party 
to Honor the 2020 Potentate

Deadline: December 23, 2019

PLEASE MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO: ZOR SHRINE CAMEL PATROL

SEND RESERVATION TO:

Party Chairman, Jim Stelsel 
3701 Spenser Lane 
Madison WI 53704

Chief Rabban
Barry Ausen

JANUARY 11TH PARTY TO HONOR NEW 2020 POTENTATE
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Dear Nobles,
If an effort to help keep our 

fraternity as unified and uniform 
as possible, during our annual 
meeting in January we will 
offering leadership workshops 
open to all, and required for, 
your newly elected club/unit 
President, 1st Vice President, and 
their ladies. We are anticipating 
this annual meeting of leadership 
will bring us closer together, 
and reinforce a common set of 
practices. Wanting to do a better 
job for you we have designed 
workshops/meetings that will 
meet the requirements set forth 
by International insofar as having 
our insurance forms explained, 
driver forms delivered, along with 
protocol review for accidents, 
parades, updating club/unit info, 
fundraiser request sheets, Zephyr 
content, and club/unit meetings. 

In addition, we will be covering a 
number of other topics as well. 
These will be designed to help 
us in membership, membership 
retention, and general 
information. 

Do you know your club/unit 
demographic? Do you know 
the demographic of Zor? How 
involved are your ladies? What 
does a new member experience? 
Did you know ALL parades need 
Potentate approval? With the 
hospital as financially strong as 
it currently is how can we most 
efficiently allocate our club/
unit donations? We will have 
breakout sessions for the ladies 
as well. Please let me know if 
there are topics that you feel 
should be included in this annual 
event. As this training will be held 
in conjunction with the annual 
meeting and installation it is 
expected that our annual meeting 
attendance will be much larger 
along with the attendance of the 
incoming Potentates dinner. 

Hope to see many of you 
at the training being held on 
Saturday, January 11th, from 9:00 
am till 11:00 am.

~ Fraternally, Wally Trouten,  
2019 Zor Potentate

PROGRESS  
AT THE NEW 

SHRINE 
HEALTHCARE SITE

To celebrate 
#PhysicalTherapyMonth,  
get to know our PT staff!

Meet Sarah! She loves to set up 
treasure hunts to help patients increase their endurance, 
using a stop rocket when working on strengthening a single 
leg, and using a therapy ball for core strengthening. In her 
free time, she loves to go to Minnesota United FC soccer 
games (Go Loons!), hiking and eating chicken chimichangas.

Get To Know The Staff 
Sarah  
Physical Therapy

ZOR CLUBS AND UNITS 
LEADERSHIP TRAINING
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2020 Zor Annual Meeting 
And Officer Election

Zor Shriner’s annual meeting and Election of Officers 
will be held on Saturday, January 11th at the Zor Shrine 
Center starting about 11:30 a.m. The usual buffet lunch will 
begin at 11:30 in the Oasis Room, with the Ladies invited 
to join. Please RSVP by December 27th, or if the Ladies are 
interested in something a bit different, there is a planned 
Ladies Dutch Treat luncheon. Ladies will meet at 11:15 and 
then carpool to a restaurant. 

After lunch, the Ladies will have free time to shop or 
relax at the Shrine Center prior to the Installation. After 
the opening of the Temple at 1 p.m., the business session 
with all annual reports will last until about 3 p.m., at which 
time the election of Officers will be held. Remember to 
bring your New Dues Card when you register to attend the 
business meeting. 

Following the Election of Officers, Ladies, Family 
members, and Guest are invited to attend the public 
installation of the New Officers, which will begin at 
approximately 3:30 p.m. 

Housing will be at the Hampton Inn & Suites, located at 
483 Commerce Dr (1/2 mile from Zor, next to the Princeton 
Athletic Club). Call the hotel directly at 608-271-0200 and 
mention the Zor Shriner room rate. Room reservation 
deadline is December 6th.

Zor Shriners 
Annual Meeting Lunch
Saturday, January 11, 2020 
11:30am • Nobles and Ladies welcome

Name:  __________________________________________________

Address:  ________________________________________________

Phone:  _________________________________________________

No. Attending: _____@ $15.00/person 

Amount Enclosed $________________

Deadline: December 27, 2019

PLEASE MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO: ZOR SHRINERS

MAIL COUPON TO:

Zor Shriners 
575 Zor Shrine Place 
Madison, WI  53719

The annual celebration to present 
the newly elected Potentate his official 
fez is scheduled for Saturday January 
11. 2020 following the annual meeting 
and installation of officers.

Directors Staff Master of 
Ceremonies John Thorstad reports the 
time schedule is 4:30 p.m. in the lower 
Oasis Room for hors d’oeuvres from 
HyVee and beverages from the 2020 
hosts. Then at 6:00 p.m. Hankwitz Hall 
will reopen for a buffet meal of roast 
beef, herb roasted chicken, very green 
beans, carrots, salad, and cake. 

Following dinner, the Divan Ladies will make a 
presentation, and family members will roast our incoming 
leader-to-be. Lastly our Potentate Barry Ausen will give a 
brief report on 2020 year activities.

Barry Ausen

2020 POTENTATE FEZ PARTY

Fez Party 
Saturday, January 11, 2020
4:30 PM • Hors D’Oeuvres • Lower Oasis Room 
6:00 PM • Buffet Meal • Hankwitz Hall

Name:  __________________________________________________

Address:  ________________________________________________

Phone:  _________________________________________________

No. Attending: _____@ $24.00/person 

Amount Enclosed $________________

Deadline: January 3, 2020

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: ZOR DIRECTORS STAFF 
AND MAIL COUPON TO:

Dale Holmen 
13 Saint Albans Avenue 
Madison, WI  53715
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ZOR SHRINE CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Friday

Dec. 6th DIVAN MEETING 
2 pm, Radisson Hotel, LaCrosse

DIVAN & GUESTS DINNER 
Radisson Hotel, LaCrosse

Sunday

Dec. 8th SW SHRINE CLUB

Friday-Sunday

Dec. 
6th-8th

FALL CEREMONIAL 
Radisson Hotel, LaCrosse

Wednesday

Dec. 11th DIVAN MEETING 
Zor Shrine Center     (If needed)

Saturday

Jan. 4th NOBLES BRUNCH 
Menomonie Lodge #0164,  
Tomah Lodge #0132,  
and Wisconsin Rapids Lodge #0128  
from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm

CAMEL PATROL’S  
CHIEF RABBAN PARTY 
5:00 – 9:00pm, Social at 5:00 pm, 
Dinner at 6:00 pm. Rex’s Innkeeper,  
301 N Century Ave, Waunakee, WI

Friday

Jan. 10th DIVAN MEETING 
Zor Shrine Center

APPRECIATION DINNER 
Zor Shrine Center

Saturday

Jan. 11th ANNUAL MEETING  
& INSTALLATION  
Zor Shrine Center

Tuesday

Jan. 21th SNOWMOBILE RUN  RICE LAKE – 
starts at 9:00 am, Dinner at 6:00 pm.

Friday

Feb. 14th DIVAN MEETING 
1:00 pm, Zor Shrine Center

Friday-Sunday

Feb. 
14th-16th

ZOR SHRINE CIRCUS 
Alliant Energy Center

Saturday

Feb. 29th CLOWN PARTY 
Zor Shrine Center

DONORS 
PP Tom & Nancy Nelson
Sam Arneson
Ellen Manthe
Larry Nelson
Darrell Schultz
PP Roger & Judy Nitzcshe
PP Bob & Carol Gorsuch
Willard & Janis Reck
Bob & Amy Hering

PP Steve & Mary Ellen Peterson
PP Ken & Wava Grinde
PP Gary & Judy Cuskey
Ruth Kielley
Jim Smith
Wayne Tubbs
Jerry & Diane Balschun
Lyle Fox
Burnell Roble
Joe & Mary Harker

FRIENDS OF THE ZOR ZEPHYR

DRIVER                  RIDER 
Ed Newcomb Judy Hotter
Rod LaBlanc 
Scott Brainard Tim Natarus
Scott Brainard Kevin Sorenson
Donnie Heit 
Dora Johnston 
Dora Johnston Debbie Longfield
Dora Johnston Debbie Longfield
Richard Dennis Kevin Sorenson
Steve Peterson Chris Peters
James Kielley Steve Marshall
Schelley Schoville Steve Marshall
William Schmitz Tom Williamson
Dora Johnston Donny Heit
Bob Calverley Jay Wood
Bob Calverley Jay Wood
Ed Newcomb Dora Johnston
Dora Johnston 
Bob Calverley Jay Wood
Allen Coenen Bob Keene
Schelley Schoville Gene Tremelling
Monte Steiber Kersten Rocksvold
Schelley Schoville Gene Tremelling
Mark Charbonneau Bob Keene
Ed Newcomb Cindy Newcomb
Richard Dennis 
Steve Peterson Rev. Ethan Larson
John Shaeffer Jim Kielley
John Shaeffer Jim Kielley
John Shaeffer Jim Kielley
Mark Charbonneau Bob Keene
Dora Johnston Debbie Longfield
Dora Johnston Debbie Longfield
Dora Johnston Debbie Longfield
Dora Johnston Donny Heit
Dora Johnston Debbie Longfield
Dora Johnston 
Dora Johnston Debbie Longfield
Bob Calverley Jay Wood
Bob Calverley Jay Wood
Bob Calverley Jay Wood
Bob Calverley Jay Wood
Monte Steiber Steve Marshall
Schelley Schoville Monte Steiber
Joe Thompson J. Meek

HOSPITAL DADS
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DONATIONS

SHC-Twin Cities 
In Memory of: Donor:
Edith Baskerville  James Kielley 
Mary Jane Randolph James Kielley 
Harry “Red” Hiser Martin & Mary Callaway 
Marie Beissel  Martin & Mary Callaway 
Arlan Erickson  Stacy Schaefer 
Scott Stokke  Larry & Annell Nelson 
John Sigafus  Linda Biskupski 
Patrick Donahue  Ralph & Lori Thompson 
William Gillis  Ralph & Lori Thompson 
Lyle Walheim  Phillip Mell 
Lillian Schedel  Phillip Mell 
Gordy Pechacek  Larry & Annell Nelson 
Orin Johnson  Larry & Annell Nelson 
Lewie D Meier, Sgt Ja. USA Ret. Larry & Yvonne Meier 
Raymond Karras  Larry & Annell Nelson 
Donation: Donor:
In honor of:
Eastern Star Donation Lisa Ziebarth 
 Eastern Star
Water Ski Show Timber SC
Donation Andy & Anna Burish (2)
Mac Attack/Poor Folks Saloon Shady Rest Campground/ 
 Poor Folks Saloon
 MAC Construction
PTG La Crosse SC
 Southwestern WI SC
 Heart of WI
 Mascoutin SC
 Zor Road Runners

Shriners Hospitals
for Children®

Chicago

SHC-Chicago
In Memory of: Donor:
Mary Uppena Southwestern Wi Shrine Club 
Deborah Newton Arlen & Gloria Christensen 
 Kara & Daved Newton 
 Ronald & Linda Outhouse 
 Patricia Severson 
 Robert & Ardys Outhouse 
 Richard Anderson & Eileen Durkin 
 Lynne & David Johnson 
 Logan & Andrea Kittleson 
 Oscar & Marcy Larson 
 John & Linda Everson 
 Lee & Sharon Outhouse 
 Rolling Meadows Residence Fund
 Zor Shrine Wrangles
Jeanette Sendall  Dale Olsen 
Roland Rygh  Rich & Sheryl Rygh
Donation: Donor:
PTG Southwestern WI SC
 Mascoutin SC
 Mound View SC 

Hospital Transportation
In Memory of: Donor:
Harry “Red” Hiser Jr.  
Ramon & Connie Erickson
Odean Teigen Gary Shealy
Donation: Dannie Miller 
 Eli R Hershberger
 Atlee & Laura Miller

 
Water Ski Show Timber SC
PTG Southwestern WI SC 
 Heart of WI 
 Mound View 

HMDC
In Memory of: Donor:
Debra M. Kapfhamer  
Wausauken Shriners
Frank Sindelar Heart of WI

General Fund
In Memory of: Donor:
Dennis Greeno Dennis Greeno Family
Donation:
PTG SW WI SC
 Firehouse Jesters 
 Heart of WI
 Sawdusters 
 Roadrunners 
 Mound View SC

Membership Fund:  
Donor:
PTG Heart of WI 

MEMORIAL CONTRIBUTIONS
¡ Zor Shriners Building Reserve Fund ¡ Zor Shriners Membership Fund
¡ Zor Hospital Patient Transportation Fund ¡ Shriners Hospitals for Children®–Chicago
¡ Zor Shriners Endowment Fund ¡ Shriners Hospitals for Children®–Cincinnati
¡ Zor General Fund ¡ Shriners Hospitals for Children®–Twin Cities

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE AS MARKED ABOVE AND MAIL TO:
Zor Shriners, 575 Zor Shrine Place, Madison, WI 53719

In Memory/Honor Of ______________________________________________________
¡ Please acknowledge gift to the family

Name __________________________________________________________________
Address ________________________________________________________________
City ____________________________________  State ________ Zip______________

¡ Please acknowledge gift to the Donor
¡ Via Email ____________________________________________________________
Name __________________________________________________________________
Address ________________________________________________________________
City ___________________________________  State ________ Zip ______________
GIVE PARADE TO GLORY CREDIT TO CLUB OR UNIT:

Fred P. Gudgeon • 08.30.19 • Westby, WI
Harry E. Hiser • 08.30.19 • Onalaska, WI

Odean A. Teigen • 09.10.19 • Stoughton, WI
Arlan C. Erickson • 08.02.19 • Eau Claire, WI
Robert E. Smith • 06.03.19 • River Falls, WI

Forrest LaVerne Gillespie • 10.28.19 • New Glarus, WI
Gerald L. McDonald • 10.31.19 • Tomah, WI

Timothy Anthony Zingshiem • 06.06.19 • Janesville, WI

IN MEMORIAM
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By Milt Helmer
It was a memorable day on Saturday 

October 19th as the Falcons of the University 
of Wisconsin –River Falls played host to the La 
Crosse for Homecoming and the Potentate’s 
gala.

The game began with all of the members 
of the Falcon football team ceremoniously 
marched onto the field. The solemn procession 
was presided by Coach Matt Walker placing 
the jersey of a fallen team member at the 
50 yard line. Each player removed his helmet 
and joined with everyone in the stadium for 
a moment of silence for the player who had 
recently passed. Not a sound was heard from 
the hundreds of people in the stands and both 
benches.

The week of festivities began on 
Wednesday, October 16th at the American 
Legion club in River Falls.  A special banquet 
of grilled pork chops, potatoes and gravy and 
vegetables was served to the members of 
the Falcon football team and their coaches. 
Following dinner, the team heard from Earl 
Gunderson, the District 2 Deputy Grand 
Master, who gave the young men an overview 
of the fraternity of Freemasons. He was 
followed by Barry Ausen, the Chief Rabban of 
the Zor Shrine who in like manner briefed the 
young men on the mission of the Shriners to 
care for children throughout North American. 
Coach Walker expressed his appreciation 
for the Shrine mission because his team also 
shares the Shriners desire to help others in the 
community.

On Friday evening Oct 18 members of the 
Divan gathered for a banquet held at Junior’s 
in the Best Western Hotel and Suites in 
downtown River Falls. The banquet featured 
the appearance of Potentate Wally Trouten 

and his lady Gayle as well as served members 
of the Shrine Divan from all over the state.

The assembled nobility were introduced by 
MC Roger Keller to the Shrine and homecoming 
parade Grand Marshals, Hailey and Olivia King 
of River Falls. Both young ladies have been 
patients of the Shrine Healthcare for Children 
in the Twin Cities®. The head coach and his 

players were also there to present the girls 
with their own team jerseys and team signed 
football.

The Shriners in the Twin Cities this year 
helped over 2,000 patients regardless of their 
ability to pay. It was reported that Shriners 
have raised over $2.7 in the Twin Cities of 
which 89% goes directly to the kids.

Grand Marshals Hailey and Olivia King are shown receiving the game ball from UW-RF Chancellor 
Dean Van Galen. The girls presented the ball at the center of the field for the coin toss.

Grand marshals Hailey and Olivia King are 
shown waiving to the packed crowd at the Falcon 
football game on Saturday. Featured left to right 
is Ed Swenson, President of the St. Croix Valley 
Shrine Club, Barry Ausen, Chief Rabban of the Zor 
Shrine in Madison and Roger Keller, Past President 
and coordinator of the week’s events.

UW-RF head football coach Matt Walker 
is shown being congratulated by 2019 Shrine 
Potentate Wally Trouten.

Roger Keller, the coordinator of the Oasis at 
the American Legion Club in River Falls is shown, 
left, with Shrine Club Treasurer Jack Thomas, 
longtime volunteer John Fabricious, Randy Pfab, 
Captain of the Zor Road Runners and Bob Hering 
member of the board of governors of the Shriners 
Healthcare for Children in the Twin Cities®. Photos 
by Milt Helmer, Zor Correspondent.

Beautiful weekend attracts large crowds 
To little East-West Shrine game and parade
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Nowak Christmas Light Show & Display benefiting Shriners 
Healthcare for Children is set up in Wisconsin Rapids; one of the 
largest light and music shows in Central Wisconsin. A 5-week 
evening show with Santa on the weekends. 

Take a festive drive-thru the holiday lights synced  to music 
on your car radio. 10 songs create the light show. The Zor 
Funsters helped in set up with over 300 man hours donated to 
entertain the public. 5 weeks of exposure to Shriners Healthcare 
for Children -Twin Cities is  far reaching and will be talked about 
over the holidays. 

This event has been an icon for years and with the help of 
the Shriners will expand in years to come. Special thanks to 
Dave and Darcy Nowak for all their effort and upcoming Shriner 
donation. Brian Southworth in lighting, Noble Scott Brehm in 
getting this up and running with a Shriners brand. Santa Nobles 
Kevin Sorenson and Beau Shaeffer (Membership chairman). 
Anchor Santa Tom Freidel, Nobles of Zor Funsters, Ladies of 
Heart of Wisconsin Shrine Club, Zor Imagineers, The Mustangers 
car group, Prosticker.com and others who have stepped up to 
make this happen. 

We welcome you to enjoy and see the hard work fellow 
Nobles and ladies have put forth in this huge endeavor which will make 
any child smile. Free will dontations for admission are accepted. If you 
have any questions, contact Steve Livernash at 715-325-5000

A 2017 drone video by Noble Scott Brehm is available on Nowak 
Country Christmas Lights Facebook page.

Directions: 3317 State Highway 73 Wisconsin Rapids 54495.  
(2 miles west of Wisconsin Rapids). 

PROUDLY FEATURING

Visit our website at:      www.abc-clc.com

•   Building Materials

•   Cabinet Design

•   Windows & Doors

•   Drafting Services

•   16 Locations

•   FREE Delivery

Your Source for Quality 
Building Materials and Excellent Service 

Home of the 
$23.95 Oil Change

www.moodyscorner.com

715-425-2472 • 590 S. Wasson Lane, River Falls, WI 54022
Family owned Since 1940!






AUTOMOTIVE
Sales • Service • Tires

NOWAK CHRISTMAS LIGHT SHOW & DISPLAY
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At the age of 2 Mason started seeing local medical specialists 

because he was unable to straighten his legs. Starting at the 

age of the age of 3, Mason’s condition worsened to the point 

where he lost the ability to walk in June of this year. 

His parents reached out to Shriner’s Hospital for 

Children-Chicago with the help of fellow Nobles from the 

Tripoli Shrine in Milwaukee where Mason’s Father, Eric, is a 

member. Approximately 72 days after meeting with Shriners 

Doctors for the first time, and after multiple casts and 

physical therapy sessions, Mason began to walk on his own! 

While his condition is still undiagnosed, staff continue to 

make improvements in Mason’s independence and morale in our 

family couldn’t be higher. Mason is able to walk and play at 

a level that we were unsure we’d ever see again. 

Thanks to Shriners Hospital, Mason was able to WALK 

trick-or-treating this year dres
sed as his favorite super hero 

which is true testament to the work of the medical staff 

at Shriners Hospital. 

We may only be a family of 4, but the Shriner community 

has made us feel like our family extends to all corners of 

the earth.  Tripoli and Zor Shrine, have provided a network 

of support from medical care, transportation, fri
endship and 

Brotherhood which we know will help sustain us throughout 

this journey. 
Eric & Candice Falkner (Parents)

Mason (age 3) Shriner Patient
Owen (age 1)

Dear Shriners,

Warhawk mascot, Dad Eric,  
“King” Mason and Mom Candice.

Mason receives signed ball from the players before the game.

Choosing a raffle winner.

SAHARA SHRINE CLUB

Mason’s
SUPER DAY ON THE FIELD

Shriners Hospitals
for Children®

Chicago
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“King” Mason Falkner 
presided over the 34th annual 
UW-Whitewater Shrine Football 
Game on Saturday, November 
9, 2019 against UW-Stout.  
Thankfully the sun was out and 
the temperature was tolerable at 
about 45 degrees!

Just before the coin toss, 
Mason was presented a football 
at center field from, and signed 
by, the co-captains of the 
Warhawk Football Team.

As in past years, there was a 
fund raising raffle drawing before 
the game.  The drawing was 
held at noon at Hering’s Towne 
Inn in Jefferson.  King Mason 
drew several of the winners 
before turning the duties over 
to Chief Rabban Barry Ausen.   A 
record 8 Divan members were 
in attendance.  Their support 
is much appreciated by Sahara 
Shrine Club (even though one 
from the Divan walked away with 
3 checks!).

Last year $7,100 was divided 
between the Chicago Hospital 
and Zor Transportation Fund.  
This year, through the generous 
donations by area Shriners and 
others, approximately $12,000 
will be distributed this year!

Thank you to all those who 
participated in the raffle through 
purchasing and/or selling the 
500 tickets – 51 of which were 

winners drawn. (How’s that for 
odds…1 in 10!)

Thanks also to UW-
Whitewater for providing the 
opportunity to participate at this 

game, to benefit the children 
at the Shriners Hospitals for 
Children® in Chicago, and the Zor 
Transportation Fund.

THE ‘KING’ PRESIDES OVER THE GAME
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This was the first year in Eau Claire with Zor’s Sportsman Raffle 
and Indoor Ice Fishing Contest and as you can see by some of the 
pictures we had a good turnout. There were many silent auction 
items, raffles, etc. There was even Green Bay Packer memorabilia 
thanks to partnering with the Gilbert Brown Foundation, along with 
the personal appearance of Gilbert Brown signing some autographs. 

There was an increase in sales of pre-sold gun raffle tickets here 
as well even increase of tickets sold at the door.  We even had a new 
partner this year for the guns, Scheels of Eau Claire, which everyone 
felt did an exceptional job. 

The indoor ice fishing contest was a big hit with many ideas for next 
year.  I would like to put out a big thank you to Mehara Shrine Club for 
the use of their building and all the hard work done by everyone. Also 
would like to thank all the Media as well as sponsor’s vendor’s for 
coming together to promote this event.

Looking forward to having bigger & better event next year. 
~ Bruce Fransway

Sportsman Raffle and Indoor Ice Fishing Contest

2019 Zor Gun Raffle Winners
Christian Porter • BAR 30-06

Craig Zonlik • Remington Versamax Sportsman 12 GA
Jodi Ambrose • Kimber 84M Hunter 6.5 Creedmoor

Brian Westcott • Stoeger M3500 - 12 GA
Eric Hafenstein • Tikka/Beretta T3X 6.5 Creedmoor

Skip Blake • Browning A bolt 30-06
Josh Thernan • Savage 110 LW Storm 6.5 Creedmoor

John Gasperehi Jr. • Winchester/Browning XPR-308 Win.
Dan Doyle • Stoeger M3000 - 12 GA

Jim Soderholme • Ruger-American 243 Win.
Lisa Venske • Browning BPS Field - 12 GA

Gene Berman • Savage 110 Hog Hunter - 308 Win.
Jim Luzinski • Winchester/Browning  XPR Hunter - 7mm Rem. Mag.

Keith Romsos • Winchester/Browning XPR-308 Win.
Jeff Panka • Ruger-American Ranch 450 Bushmaster

Vicki Dennis • Savage A17 - 17HMR
Russ Ahrens • Henry H004 golden boy 22 S/L/LR

Steve Johnson • Remington 700 ADL 300 Win Mag
Richard Dennis • Remington 700 ADL 308 win
Logan Turnmire • Remington 700 ADL 30-06

Nate Raduechel • Stoeger condor 12 GA
Johnaton Gamble • Savage Axis 30-06

Maria Ramos • Ruger American Predator 6.5 Creedmoor
Scott Hinker • Remington 783 Walnut 308 Win
Nathan Goehe • Remington 783 Walnut  30-06

Andy Finncutter • Remington 783 Walnut 270 Win
Mary Sands • Ruger Precision Rimfire 22

Diana Johnson • Savage A22  22 Mag
Adam Stieber • Benelli Nova 12 GA

Kyle Kressin • Remington 870 Express SM 12 GA
Andres Domiquez  • Mossberg 500 Comb 12 GA

John Schlim • Mossberg 500 Comb 20 GA
Austin Tronnes • Henry H001T Octagon Frontier 22 S/L/LR

Chris Thompson • Ruger 10/22 Takedown 22LR
Bryan Sullivan • Remington 870 Express 20 GA

Don Noble • Winchester/Browning SXP Black Shadow 12 GA
Jason Jones • Ruger American 22 LR

Bryan Sullivan • Savage 93R17 FNS 17 HMR
Amy Riege • Marlin XT-22  22LR
Owen Demo • Marlin M60  22LR

Use Zapper App to see  
how the cartoon was created

Page  16          Zor Zephyr Magazine   •   www.zorshriners.com

https://www.kinnistudios.com/
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.zappar.Zappar&hl=en_US


No Shrine Auxiliary Auction would be complete without handmade quilts. Pearl and Barry are shown displaying 
one of the fine home made creations. One of the quilts were donated to the auction by Gayle Trouten, the wife of 
Potentate Wally Trouten.

Gary Kruger, the auctioneer for the evening,  is shown with Pearl 
Christensen and Chief Rabban Barry Ausen. They kept the auction running 
smoothly during the evening.

Members of the Shrine auxiliary who did an outstanding job were left to 
right Amy Hering, Tammy Keller and Kris Webster

By Milt Helmer

The Ladies of the Shrine 
Women’s Auxiliary hosted their 
annual fundraising auction on 
Friday November 1st at Ready 
Randy’s in New Richmond.

It was a large crowd of Shriners 
and their ladies and they did a 
fine job of bidding on the score 
donated items gathered for the 
event. The event brought in over 
$8000 for the Shrine Healthcare 
for Children® in the Twin Cities.

In her report Amy Hering 
of the Auxiliary reported that 
the group has 600 stocking left 
over thanks to the generosity of 
members.

Amy also mentioned that pop 
tops are still being collected. The 
tops are sold and the proceeds to 
the wheelchair fund.

Due to the limited space she 
is asking that only smaller toys 
should be donated to the kids.

Again this year Auctioneer 
Gary Kruger did his usual 
outstanding job of raising money 
for the Shrine kids. The Nobles 
and their ladies collected baked 
goods, handmade crafts and 
items donated by the business 
communities of the St. Croix 
Valley.

Women’s Auxiliary marks another successful Auction
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Mark B. Hazelbaker
Attorney at Law

599 D’Onofrio Drive, Suite 222     Madison, WI 53719
Direct Line (608) 662-2300     Fax (608) 662-9977     Cell (608) 220-7271

Email mh@kasieta.com     Website www.kasieta.com

Nearly 100 vendor and craft tables were set up for the two day 
event. Free live music was performed by 6 artists on both days. Former 
Shrine patient Deb Williquette did a wonderful job promoting and 
organizing the event. Zor Funsters Nobles and Ladies assisted in year 
long organizing, set up and running of the event all weekend. 

Bob Hering, Zor’s representative to Shriners Healthcare for 
Children - Twin Cities, Board of Governors was in attendance. Over 
100 raffle baskets were donated. The event  has been growing by leaps 
and bounds.  

A sizeable donation was made to the Shriners Hospitals for Children.

HOLIDAY SPIRITS CRAFT SHOW  
WAS HUGE SUCCESS

Page  18          Zor Zephyr Magazine   •   www.zorshriners.com



Zor Roadrunners recap season
Photo by Milt Helmer

Members of the popular Zor Roadrunners held their annual wrap up meeting at the New Richmond 
American Legion on Wednesday October 23rd. Roadrunners Capt Randy Pfab head reports from the various 
committee that manage the appearances in 19 special events ending with an appearance at the Little East-
West Shrine game parade on October 19th in River Falls. Roadrunners coordinator Carl Gaulke for the teams 
dedication and time invested in the appearances. Capt Pfab said “I think the year went very well and I am 
proud of the years commitment.”

During the meeting the Zor Roadrunners decided to donate $100 to the Zor Zephyr in thanks for the fine 
coverage they received during the year.

The team also voted to pay for everyone who wishes to attend Imperial in Kansas City as a token of the 
teams commitment to this years fund raising efforts.

The funds raised for the Shrine Health for  Children will be announced at this years Ceremonial “Parade 
of Glory” on Dec. 7th in La Crosse. 

ZORSHRINERS.COM

Milt Helmer
N6356  740th St.

Beldenville, WI 54003

(715) 821-5002
miltonhelmer@gmail.com

www.milthelmer
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   Nobles,  
Ladys, & Children
Sam Arneson
Darrell Schultz
Gary & Nancy Durgin and Carrie
Roger & Diane Amundson
Kent & Barb Englund
Bob Everson
Jim Stelsel, Jr.
George & Marcia Seybold
Richard & Phyliss Winter
Tom & Philayne Chose
Ron & Julie Jenkins
Richard & Pat Knipfer
Chuck & Cheryl Porter, Jr.
Ron & Linda Outhouse
Wayne & Jan Steinhorst
George & Harriet Christopherson
Phil & Mary Lu Anderson
Dale & Deb Holmen
Lyle  & Ginny Janney Fox
David & Carol Skavlen
Gary Shealy
Robert & Joanne Keene
Myron  & Donna Wilcox
Herb & Lorene Bloomer
Richard & Sheryl Rygh
Harold & June Fowler
Darrell &  Schultz  
 and Mark & Brent Schultz
Miles & Candy  Bradley
Scott & Ronda Pedley P.G.M.
Jason & Jennifer Nelson
Justin  & Maggie Thompson
Brad Andrew & Peggy LeRoy  
 and Lance Andrew, Jared LeRoy Spencer
Gerrit & Sharon Marshall
Virgil Houff
Bob & Amy Hering
Ronald & Mary Thompson
Arthur & Vicki Lenius and Desiel & Petro

Joshua & Katie Therrian  
 and Colton & Samuel
Mike & Jenifer Hedrick
Rod & Diana Johnson and Ethan & Alyx
Jerry & Carla Wilkens
Bob & Sandy Calverley  
 and Toni & Laura, Scott, Jodi
Erik & Paula Severson and Lilly
Lance & Amber Severson  
 and Sierra & Cameron
Jeffrey & Katherine Severson  
 and Tony & Caroline
Robert & Therese Severson
Kevin & Diane Severson
Dave & Gudie Huston
Ken & Pat Olson
Albert & Anne Becker
Don Komplin 
Joe & Mary Harker, Chief of Staff 
Chris & Linda Peters, Publicity Chairman

  Divan
Karl Gant, Chaplain
Barry & Becky Ausen, Chief Rabban
Alan & Penny Brueggen, Oriental Guide
Rodney & Mary LaBlanc,  
 High Priest & Prophet
Mark & Sharon Jerdee, Assistant Rabban
William & Gayle Trouten, Potentate
Jim & Alice Smith, Imperial Divan
Brian & Linda Dunham, Marshal
Roger & Tammy Keller,  
 First Ceremonial Master

   Clubs & Units
Alan & Penny Brueggen, Midgets
Arlen & Gloria Christensen, Wranglers
Steven & Katina Engebretson,  
 St. Croix Valley Shrine Club
Vern & Beverly Engebretson,  
 St. Croix Valley Shrine Club
J. Kevin & Janet Johnson,  
 Mehara Shrine Club

Directors Staff
Camel Patrol
Lakeland Shrine Club
Moundview Shrine Club
Mini Cars
Zor Wranglers
Randy & Kathy Webb,  
 Zor Funsters/Heart of Wisconsin
Charles & Ruth Anne White,  
 St. Croix Valley Shrine Club
Hayward Musky Shrine Club
Musky Cycle Patrol
Larry & Annell Nelson,  
 St. Croix Valley Shrine Club
James & Gertrude Stelsel, Camel Patrol
Willard E. Owens, Sahara Shrine Club
Robert & Joanne Keene,  
 Mecca Shrine Club
Funsters
Robert& Toni Wyman, Camel Patrol
Dale & Deb Olson, Sahara Shrine Club
Dan Sherry, MD, Zor Road Runners
Alan Brawders, Sahara Shrine Club
John & Gale Hendrickson, Camel Patrol

   Past Potentates
Gary & Judy Cuskey, 2018
Chuck & Sharon Miller, 2017
Larry & Jill Hanson, 2014
Bob & Carol Gorsuch, 2013
Steve & Mary Ellen Peterson, 2011
Joe & Julie Thompson, 2010
Tom & Nancy Nelson, 2008
Mark & Sheri Severson, 2007
Jerry & Diane Balschun, 2005
John & Debbi Thorstad, 2004
Gerry & Carol Jordan, 2003
Jim & Joan Soderholm, 1998
J. Kevin & Janet Johnson, 1997
Vern & Beverly Engebretson, 1993
Dick & Karen Jones, 1991
Bill & Julie Johnson, 1989
Roger & Judie Nitzsche, 1984

Seasons Greetings

Page  20          Zor Zephyr Magazine   •   www.zorshriners.com



Be well. Be home. Be family.

410 N. Main St. Dousman, WI 53118  
800.848.5306 | www.threepillars.org  

Whether you join our community-based 
Wellness Connection, become a member 

of our team, or experience our full 
continuum of care, we welcome you!

Lifestyle.  Value.  Trust.

Visit our website for virtual tours, careers, 
�tness membership info, and more! 

Smith
family reunion

June 3, 2020
Grand Park, WI

800-533-1635 
www.HelmerPrinting.com

We’re Here For All Your Needs...

PROMOTIONAL ITEMS:  
• Pens • Koozies • Bags
• Key Chains • Cups
• Mugs • Raffle Tickets

CUSTOM APPAREL: 
• T-Shirts • Hats 
• Sweatshirts

We also do:  
Business Cards,  
Banners/Signs, Flyers,  
Envelopes, Brochures,  
Raffle Tickets, Coupon  
Books, Local & National  
Direct Mail, and much more! 

Contact 
us today!

If Image Is  
Important  
To You...

LAKE CITY FIRE DEPARTMENT’S

119th Annual Fireman’s Dance Ra�e
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Donation $5.00
Need not be 

present to win

permit #02785-31367 Drawing to be held July 1st, 2017 at the Lake City Fireman’s Dance

20 Prizes to be won (see back for details)

2001 FORD 
RANGER XLT1st

prize

REGULAR CAB • AUTOMATIC • WHITE • HARD TONNEAU COVER 

donated by Tom He�ernan Ford Inc.

Above, manning the grille was Chuck Miller, Roger Nitzsche, 
Larry Hanson and Joe Thompson

Right, October steak fry dessert was provided by the Thorstad’s.

ZOR PAST POTENTATE’S SPONSORED  
THE OCTOBER STEAK FRY

( 800) 972-9546
No Job Too Big or Too Small

ROBERTS • RIVER FALLS

Virgil Houff receiving his 50 year certificate as a Shriner at the Steak fry 
held at Zor Temple on October 22nd. Virgil is 94 years old.

50 YEARS CELEBRATED
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BUSINESS SOLUTIONS

    For all your printing and promotional needs
Business Cards, Banners, Forms, digital print, signs
                                715-268-7295
     215 Power Street   Amery, WI 54001
   Jerome  Sorensen 715-497-2645  or  Jennifer 715-497-7413

0718-01772

74
127

-v
4  

A1
69

5

Wells Fargo Advisors is a trade name used by Wells Fargo Clearing Services, LLC, 
Member SIPC, a registered broker-dealer and non-bank a�liate of Wells Fargo & 
Company. © 2011, 2013, 2016 Wells Fargo Clearing Services, LLC. All rights reserved.

Steve Schumacher, CFP®
Managing Director – Branch Manager
Direct: (608) 758-5330
steve.schumacher@wellsfargoadvisors.com

MAC Attack is the name of the one day event held the first Saturday in August 2019 near Haugen WI. The event is organized by Mike and Doreen Crotteau 
of MAC Construction and Mike Greenwold and Ellen Miser of Poor Folks/ Shady Rest Campground. Because of the spokes person for the Shrine’s hospital by the 
name of Alec who tugs at peoples hearts is one of the reasons the money is raised for the Hospital.  Campers and other individuals raise money by purchasing 
tee shirts for this event money raised goes to the Shriners. This is there thirteenth year of holding this fund raiser. The last six years donations have been made 
to the Indian Head Shrine Club in Rice Lake with funds designated to the Shriner’s Hospital in Minneapolis MN. Harlan Dodge, President of the Indian Head 
Shrine Club is accepting the check from this event.

MAC ATTACK
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PINE RIVER SHRINE CLUB

First row (left to right):  Brent Clausius, Secretary\Treasurer; Milt Schott, 50 year honoree; Mark Jerdee, Assistant 
Rabban; Steve Davis. Second row (left to right):  Dave Druckrey; Butch Rossing, President; Jim Jewell, Vice President; 
Wally Trouten, Potentate; Bill Gant, Chaplain.

ZOR  
BRUNCH
3 LOCATIONS!

FREE!

January 4th, 2020 
10AM - 1PM

Three Lodges 
around Zor land will 
be serving a FREE 
breakfast brunch 
to Zor Nobles on 
January 4th, 2020 
from 10am - 1pm 
Yes, FREE! 
If you have your Zor dues 
paid on or before Jan. 4th 
you will receive a free 
breakfast.  Your Lady is 
always welcome to come 
with you, and you will just 
need to pay $10 for her.
If you know any Masons 
and their wives that 
might what to come out 
to breakfast just let them 
know and invite them 
with you.  They will be 
charged $10 each for 
breakfast. 
RESERVATIONS ARE 
MUCH APPRECIATED 
to know how much food 
to prepare. If you are 
planning on going to 
Menomonie call Bruce 
Fransway at 715-225-
6983; for Tomah please 
let Mark Jerdee know 
at 608-343-1318; and 
Wisconsin Rapids call 
Justin Herman at  
715-213-0600.  
We hope everyone has 
a wonderful holiday 
season and a Happy New 
Year and look forward to 
seeing you on the 4th.

• MENOMINIE LODGE
• TOMAH LODGE

• WIS. RAPIDS LODGE

Shrine Fund Raising Seminar
Brad Andrew made a presentation at the Shrine Fund Raising seminar in Green Bay on October 6th. Brad 

plans to roller skate from the Twin Cities Hospital to the Chicago Hospital and end at Lambeau field for the 
Midwest Shrine football game this coming August. He did this once before in 1991.

Following the Shrine Fund raising seminar  on  October 5th , a tour of Lambeau Field which included 
several behind the scene locations. Imperial Sir Jim Smith and Lady Alice gave a pep talk in the visiting teams 
locker room.

Imperial Sir Jim Smith and Lady Alice L - R  SFA President Jim Vandehay, Brad Andrew, and 
Imperial Sir Jim Smith
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Order on line at:
www.claryspopcorn.com

Clary’s
Gourmet
Popcorn
105 State Street

Madison, WI  53703
608-255-2994

UPS shipping available

Pete Gunderson
& Matt Gunderson

Jeffrey A. Redmon
Your Business Counselor in the St. Croix Valley 

715-386-0100
175 Second St So Suite 300

Hudson WI 54016

Teddy bears handmade and donated to the Shriners Hospital for Children by Carla Notolski. I am sure all the 
children will enjoy them. Thank you, Carla.

HANDMADE TEDDY BEARS DONATED TO SHRINERS HOSPITAL

Brother Bruce Fransway who was the grand prize winner of the raffle drawing held in 
conjunction with the Hayward Musky Shrine Clubs annual ATV / UTV Rally.  Bruce along with 
other family members participated in the event and enjoyed the splendor of the Northwoods as 
they rode their UTV through the 
many mile of trails.   Bruce was 
the lucky winner of the Savage 
Axis 22-250 hunting rifle.  The 
event took place on Saturday, 
September 14th departing from 
Wolf Point Bar and Grill located 
north of Spooner on the south 
end of Gull Lake.  The trail ride 
also ends there with food being 
served along with the awards 
of door prizes and the featured 
raffle prizes. 

Hayward Musky Shrine Club ATV Rally
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ZOR IMAGINEERS
Created with TheTeachersCorner.net Word Search Maker

on the 
lighter 
side

(First Name)           (Member Since)

ROBERT LANGE (1972)
DENNIS LINDQUIST (1972)

DEAN MELBY (1972)
TIMOTHY NATARUS (1972)

RONALD OUTHOUSE (1972)
H.J. ‘JACK POLLEI (1972)
RICHARD RYGH (1972)
JAMES SAYLOR (1972)

JAMES WILLIAMS (1972)
KENNETH ANDERSON (1973)

JAMES KONDRASUK (1973)
ANTHONY RING (1973)
DAVID ACHESON (1973)
JAMES CORRELL (1973)

DON HARPER (1973)
GALE O. HOCH (1973)

TIM SNYDER (1973)
RICHARD SWILER (1973)

LEE ZABKA (1973)
GORDON BRADLEY (1973)

KENNETH CLAUSSEN (1973)
WILBUR DAVIS JR (1973)

DONALD KOMPLIN (1973)
MERRILL LOVVIK (1973)
BILLY OUTHOUSE (1973)

Zor Members Last Name 
Word List

Which of Santa’s 
reindeer has the 
worst manners?
ANSWER: Rude-Olph!

QUESTION:

What do Santa’s little  
helpers learn at school?
ANSWER: The elf-abet!

QUESTION:

Who’s Rudolph’s  
favorite singer?
ANSWER: Beyon-sleigh

QUESTION:

What’s a snowman’s  
favorite breakfast?
ANSWER: Ice Crispies

QUESTION:

What goes  
‘Oh, oh, oh’?
ANSWER: Santa 
walking backwards

QUESTION:

What do you call  
a blind reindeer?
ANSWER: I have no eye deer

QUESTION:

What do you get if you  
cross a duck & Santa?
ANSWER: A Christmas quacker

QUESTION:

Use Zapper 
App to see  

the answers to 
this puzzle
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xxxx

715-643-4211

Open 7 Days A Week
Serving Nightly at 4pm 

Sunday Mornings 8:30am-1pm

Banquet Facilities for Parties  
and Special Events

6010 Hwy 51, McFarland

608-838-5888

Supper Club

MOUND VIEW SHRINE CLUB

ANNUAL DINNER DANCE 
Mound View Shrine Club held there annual dinner dance on October 13th at the Dodgeville Masonic Lodge.   

47 meals were served. A sheet cake was served for dessert at Dodgeville Masonic Lodge.
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How 
much space 

do you have reserved 
as a Shriner? Negative space 

and positive space are constantly 
changing throughout one’s life. A balance 
between the two is gratifying. 
Your view of space is how you see things. 

As a reader you see these words typed on this page printed in 
black ink and it leads to thoughts. You are focused on the written 
word which is positive space. As a writer you start with negative 
space, a blank white background. Creating words and sentences 
to make a story. Changing white negative space over to positive 
by filling the page with ink.
When drawing, an artist draws the negative shapes they see to 
form the positive. It is easier to remember objects by their shape 
not the details within the object. Sometimes we focus so much 
on minor details we forget the big picture. We focus on problems 
and not the solutions.

Many young Shriners have families and 
kids that take up time. The available 
space of time to be involved in Shrine 
events is limited. Yoshi family events 
are appealing to young Shrine couples. 
As empty nesters or retirement 
approaches more time is available. 
A real positive use of time can be in 
helping others. Shriners do this best 
in our philanthropy. Reserving space 
for Shrine must come from within. 
Inspiration and fun will lead to more 
participation.
What Shrine event are you going to 
next? Have you reserved time this 
month for Shriner fun and fellowship? 
If you like to write or want to be a 
reporter for our Zephyr? Please come 
forth you are more than Welcome. 
Follow your passion. We have 45 clubs 
and units in Zor. “Be Creative…Be You!”
A New Facebook Page has been 
created named “Imagine That 
Communications Group”. It provides 
Shriners an additional way to stay in 
contact with Nobles, their families, 
and friends young or old! Public Welcome. Open to anyone with 
passion for learning to overcome computer obstacles. If you have 
an idea or issue that you would like to see shared or discussed, 
let us know, and we will see what we can do to help you! New 
technology can be overwhelming and we will try to make it 
simple for you. “Where ideas of Imagination meet engineers of 
Technology!” We will have Zoom online meetings as well to help 
demonstrate an easier way.

Steve Livernash
CAPTAIN OF THE GUARD 
IMAGINEER’S PROJECT MANAGER
prosticker@solarus.net  

xxxx

HOW DO  
YOU SEE 

YOUR  
SPACE?

ZORSUBMIT@GMAIL.COM

Please submit all Zephyr articles and information to:
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MOVING?
COMPLETE THIS SECTION AND RETURN IT WITH  
THE CURRENT MAIL LABEL (BELOW) TO THE 
ZOR TEMPLE RECORDER
575 ZOR SHRINE PL., MADISON, WI 53719

Periodicals
Postage Paid

Beldenville, WI

Spread love everywhere you go
Let no one ever come to you without
Leaving happier

           ~ Mother Teresa

Thank you for the support 
you have given to me this 

year on my project.
Peace and Joy to all, Gayle

May each day of 
the New Year 
be filled with 
contentment, 

opportunities, 
peace and 
abundance


